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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 Thank you for your prayers for Seth.  People have asked how he is doing, so here is a
brief report.  Since the last Prayer Update, Seth has had several appointments with his
cardiologist, pulmonologist, and a couple of others.  His cardiologist was very pleased with
how Seth is doing.  The right side of his heart still has an elevated pressure, but it is much
less than before surgery, and with balloon angioplasty in May, they hope to bring it down
even further.

 His lungs are still a point of concern.  Jennifer and Brandon work together to provide Seth
with his daily therapy.  He has to be careful not to get any infection that would settle in his
lungs, as it would almost certainly mean hospitalization.  He was near that point earlier this
year, but seeing how faithful Jennifer and Brandon are with his therapy, they allowed him to
stay at home.  Praise the Lord he got through it.

On Monday, 4 March, Seth had a complete checkup by his
pediatrician.  He was cleared for a visit to South Africa!  His
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pediatrician.  He was cleared for a visit to South Africa!  His
cardiologist cleared him for flying, as well.  As I write this email.
they are on the first leg of their flight and will arrive tomorrow
night, just after 10 PM South African time (4 PM EDT).  Jennifer
sent this picture once they boarded the plane in St. Louis.   I
asked if Seth was excited.   She replied, "He is very, very
excited!"  I think Lucinda and I are as excited as he is!  Jennifer
wants to help us with our deaf Camp, which is planned for the
last week of this month.

Please keep Seth in your prayers while he is here.  They will be returning to the USA in
mid-April.

Again, we thank you all for your prayers for him during this journey.  What God has done in
Seth's seven years is truly amazing.
 
Unto thee, O God, do we give thanks, unto thee do we give thanks: for that thy name

is near thy wondrous works declare.
Psalm 75:1

Just a quick note about the work here.  We praise the Lord for a wonderful start to 2024.
 So far, we've had souls saved every month this year. We baptized three last month, and
more to come.  We'll write a full report after the camp.

 
In Christ,

Chris and Lucinda.
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